
 

 

Dear	Friends	of	Life,		

We	hope	this	newsletter	finds	you	and	your	families	safe,	healthy	and	happy.	
Summer	is	here	and	we	are	glad	to	see	some	children	back	at	school,	events	and	
gatherings	resuming	and	a	slow	return	to	a	more	active	and	connected	life.	

TKRL	is	actively	working	to	create	a	community	where	all	human	life	is	valued	and	protected	and	where	no	
woman	or	couple	feels	as	if	abortion	is	their	only	option.	Through	our	social	media	platforms,	websites,	email	
communications	and	personal	contact	with	members	of	our	community,	we	continue	to	provide	life-saving	
support	and	encouragement	to	women	facing	unplanned	pregnancies	as	well	as	equip	local	pro-lifers	with	tools	
and	training	to	become	more	effective	defenders	of	life.		

There	is	never	a	shortage	of	opportunities	to	share	a	life-affirming	message	and	we	are	committed	to	doing	all	we	
can	to	do	just	that	while	also	encouraging	others	to	do	the	same.	Everyone	can	make	a	difference	for	life	in	his	or	
her	own	way.	

We	have	so	much	to	share	since	our	last	newsletter!		

	

THANK	YOU	Mary	Immaculate	Queen	School	in	Lemoore	for	inviting	TKRL	to	speak	at	your	Walk	for	Life	and	for	
the	support	that	was	raised.	Watching	the	children	put	their	pro-life	passion	into	action	gave	us	hope	and	
encouragement	for	the	future!	(We	encourage	your	church	or	school	to	host	a	Walk	for	Life!	It	is	a	fun	and	simple	
way	to	make	a	difference	for	life.)	Call	our	office	to	learn	how.	559-732-5000.	

 

 

www.TKRL.org  559.732.5000 

 
If you would like to stay in touch online and receive updates on important pro-life news,        

please go to our website and sign up at: www.tkrl.org. 

Are you signed up for our E-Newsletter? 

Tulare-Kings Right to Life 

 

Protecting and defending the most innocent and vulnerable 
members of our human family, the unborn.  
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Roe V. Wade Memorial 

40 Days for 
Life is a 

campaign 
of prayer and presence outside of 

abortion clinics all over the world. We 
encourage you to get involved and sign 

up for a prayer shift. YOUR support is 
needed and can make a difference! Call Right to Life of Central California to find out more: 

www.righttolifeca.org or 559-229-2229 

 

We want to thank Pastor Sam Sears at 
The Fountain Christian Church in Visalia 
for hosting and for sharing a message 
at our evening of prayer and 
remembrance. We also want to thank 
all those who came out to join us. 

Pro-Life presentation for 
women’s group at 

Christian Faith Fellowship 
in Visalia. 

“I will forever be grateful for the Love 3 
Workshop. It is giving me not only very helpful information and honest facts 

but most importantly, the skills to learn how to have a calm, respectful, 
different kind of conversation about abortion in a way that can truly change 
a persons mind and heart toward the unborn. Please, please sign up to take 

this class. I guarantee you will not regret it!” 

Emma James 

Free Pro-Life Training! 

TKRL is hosting Justice for All Workshops on Thursdays from 5-7pm. You 
can join us in person or through zoom as we “learn to create 
conversations in which you love the woman, the child, and the person 
who disagrees with you equally at every moment of every 
conversation.” Please call for more info: 559.732.5000 
 

Thanks, Mom for LIFE! 

Thank you to all of the Churches and 
individuals who participated in our Baby 

Roses Mother’s Day Fundraiser! 
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This year our LifeWALK took a different turn. Due to Covid restrictions at Plaza Park, we decided to 
walk down Main St. We were grateful and pleased to have had a great turnout! There were 

approximately 140 Pro-Life walkers who joined efforts in not only helping to raise much needed funds 
for TKRL but also to be a public witness of love and life in our community. 

THANK YOU to all who came out to walk with us and for those who worked so               
hard to raise pledges. Your support is valued and appreciated!  

“I’m beyond grateful for 
everything you and your co-

workers gifted the baby. 
Thanks so much! I thought 

you would like to see the little 
guy. He was smiling!” 

TKRL helps 
women 

choose life. 
Love Saves! 

A Pro-Life Prayer 
God of all goodness, you have entrusted us 
with the gift of life. Help us to appreciate that 
gift from the first moments of conception to 
the last breath of old age. Send your strength 
to all those who defend the unborn, the 
weak, and the dying against attempts to cut 
short their lives. May your Holy Spirit touch the 
hearts of those who are tempted to choose 
the way of death rather than life. Grant that 
your people may always be a sign of our love 
in the world. Amen.  
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Our 19th Annual Golf for Life is just around 
the corner! Call to reserve your spot on a 

team and take part in this premier 
tournament at the Visalia Country Club.  

 

Enjoy a day of fun and fellowship 
while supporting the life-saving work of 

Tulare-Kings Right to Life! 

Visit our website or call our office for more info.  
info or   

Contact Us: 559.732.5000     www.tkrl.org 

Calling all Golfers! 

SAVE THE DATE!                      
9.9.2021                                

Making a Difference for Life Banquet  

NEW LOCATION!                       
The Woodlands in Visalia            

Speaker to be announced soon! 

 


